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PCC announces new appointment

Jonathan Collett has been appointed to a new position of Director of Communications at The Press 
Complaints Commission.

He takes up his position on 23rd November and will develop and direct communications strategy for 
the PCC and promote the press regulatory system to politicians, opinion formers and the general 
public.

Commenting on the appointment. Baroness Buscombe, Chairman of the PCC said;

"Jonathan brin g s w ith him  su b sta n tia l e xp erien ce  in p u b lic  re lations, p o lit ica l co m m u n ica tio ns and  
m ed ia  handling. I am  very p le a se d  tha t h e  h a s d ec id ed  to jo in  us a n d  he w ill s ig n ifica n tly  strengthen  
o u r team . Brin g in g  Jon ath an  in is p a rt  o f  a co n ce rte d  stra te g y  to  increa se  the p rofile  o f  the P C C  a nd  
to b u ild  tru st in the cru cia l w o rk  w e d o ."

Jonathan Collett said:

"I am  d e lig h ted  to b e  Jo in in g  the P C C  a t an e xcitin g  tim e in its h istory. It p erfo rm s a v ita l fu n ctio n  
w hich ensures a fre e  press is p ro p e rly  a n d  in d e p e n d en tly  a cco u n ta b le  a n d  th a t the p u b lic  rece ive  a 
se rv ice  w hich is fa st, fre e  a n d  fa ir . I lo o k fo rw a rd  to co m m u n ica tin g  its ro le, value a nd  w ork."

Collett is currently Head of Communications for the Advertising Association and was formerly Public 
Affairs Manager at News International and Press Spokesman for Michael Howard, when he was 
Leader of the Conservative Party.
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